



100 Pauahi Street, Suite 212 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720 Telephone: (808) 969-1522 • Fax: (808) 969-7996 E-mail: sidfuke@hawaiiantel.net

- Planning Variance Zoning
- · Subdivision · Land Use Permits
- Environmental Reports

June 25, 2012

Ms. BJ Leithead Todd, Director Planning Department COUNTY OF HAWAI'I 101 Pauahi Street Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Ms. Leithead Todd:

Subject:

State Land Use (Agricultural to Urban) and Count Rezoning (A-5a to RS-10) Applications

Peter A. In, M.D.

Waimea, South Kohala, Hawai'i, TMK: 6-4-001: 152

This is to follow up on my discussion with your staff regarding the subject matter. After due consideration of comments received from the applicant's neighbors to date, the applicant has elected to withdraw the subject applications. He will be mindful of those comments as he begins to explore other land use options of his property.

On behalf of the applicant, we apologize for any inconvenience this withdrawal may have caused you and your staff. We would also like to express our appreciation for the professional guidance and courtesies extended us during this period.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

SIDNEY M. FUKE Planning Consultant

Copy – Peter A. In, M.D. via email Ms. Robin Inaba via email